ONTAKIO

INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT
A UTHORITY

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Ontario International Airport
Authority scheduled for Tuesday, December 26, 2017 is hereby cancelled due to a lack
of quorum. The next regularly scheduled meeting is scheduled on January 23, 2018.

Dated: December 21, 2017
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Claudia Y. Isbell, CMC
Clerk of the Board




